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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
January 1, 2013 
 
 
Green Network Exchange (GNE), the developer of “e-Waste events,” is pleased to 
announce that its operations facility has moved from 225 Industrial Road, Fitchburg, to 
220 Cummings Park, Woburn. The new location will serve as GNE’s base headquarters, 
while its Fitchburg location will be maintained as a branch location. The firm’s business 
office is located at 21 Cummings Park, Suite 276, Woburn. 
 
GNE is one of the largest electronic waste recycling companies in New England, and 
has provided e-Waste events for Cummings Properties’ client firms in Beverly, 
Wilmington, and Woburn for the past three years. The company tests, refurbishes, and 
repairs all types of electronics, and determines which IT assets can be reused in the 
marketplace. GNE provides customers with maximum-security destruction methods, 
both on site and off site. The firm also offers certification that meets DoD standards, to 
ensure that confidential or proprietary data from the assets has been destroyed. 
 
GNE is a trusted e-Waste recycling partner to a vast network of companies, property 
management firms, and office complexes throughout the U.S. 
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